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Budget Sub-Committee
March 30, 2020

12:00pm

This meeting is being held fully remotely in accordance with the Governor of Massachusetts’ March 12, 2020

Order Suspending Certain Provisions of the Open Meeting Law G.L. c. 30A, Section 20

Budget Sub-Committee Members:
Dr. Sara Ahern

Ms. Debra Ciccone

Dr. Arlene Grubert

Mr. Joseph Miechelbeck

Ms. Teresa Murphy

Mr. Paul Zinni

Review FY 21 Expenses

Review BICOs FY 20 Cash Flow Analysis

Other
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